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Editorial 
 
 
 

Welcome to the fifth issue of AJPara.  Associate Editor James 
Houran has been very busy organising contributions from two up-and-
coming parapsychologists, Annelisa Ventola and Devin Terhune.  Both are 
students from overseas, Annelisa from the US and Devin from Canada.  
Both of them have taken the Summer Study Program at the Rhine Research 
Center in Durham, North Carolina.  In addition, Devin won the Charles C. 
Tart award for a student of parapsychology, and as well a prize from the 
Academy of Religion and Psychical Research for an essay on mediumship.  
Annelisa contributes a book review, while Devin has a technical paper. 

As to some of our other contributors, Lance Storm is well known, 
and recently graduated with a Ph.D. in psychology (specialising in 
parapsychology), while Colin Mitchell is a keen student of the subject.  
Montague Keen has long investigated the survival hypothesis in Great 
Britain. (I myself cannot call myself a newcomer, having begun 
parapsychological research in 1976!) 

Please enjoy this issue. 


